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SATS  
A big well done to our Year 6’s this week for their magnificent efforts throughout their SATs week. 
They showed real dedication, determination and resilience. As a reward they spent the day relaxing 
at Tatton Park for all their hard work. Well done Year 6!  
 
YEAR 5 

As part of their topic about the Industrial Revolution, Year 5 will be 

visiting Queen Street Textile Mill in Burnley on Tuesday 20th May. 

They will be completing a number of workshops including the daily 

life of a mill worker and discovering what it means to be a half-timer. 

They will handle real Victorian objects and a behind the scene look at 

how the mill works.  

 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO LLANDUDNO 
As part of their Geography topic ‘Land Use’, Year 4 will be visiting 

Llandudno. The children will be able to walk down the sea front and 

observe different buildings, conduct a survey and travel on the Great 

Orme Tramway. 4MD and half of 4CT will go on Monday 9th June, 

4BT and the rest of 4CT will go on Tuesday 17th June. 

 

RECEPTION TRIP TO KNOWSLEY SAFARI PARK 

As part of their ‘Animals of the world’ topic, Recption will be visiting 

Knowsley Safari Park, where they will have the opportunity to observe 

and watch animals from all over the world, be able to explore the park 

and watch a sea lion show as well as have their own guided tour.  

On Wednesday 18th June Miss Gorton’s and half of Miss Hutchinson’s 

class will visit Knowsley. On Thursday 19Th June Miss Hughes’s and 

the rest of Miss Hutchinson’s class will visit Knowsley. 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Class photographs will take place on Monday 16th June. Please ensure your child is in full school 

uniform on this day. If you do not wish your child to participate, please inform the school office as 

soon as possible. 


